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I join the department in thanking the team for their efforts and time in helping assess the 
WSU Automotive Service Technology Program.  The assessment seems accurate and I 
generally concur. 
 
Mission:  
The department is at an interesting cross-



The idea that reviews should happen with non-tenured faculty is a good one. I will bring 
this up at the early fall college council.  In addition, I will work with the department on 
their approach as they recognize the issue as well. 
 
Program Support: 
The department has the largest budget in the college and, additionally, has had full 
access to the revenue generated by training center rental agreements. In addition, the 
college has assisted in pursuit of other funding through grants and gifts.   
 


